
Subject: Re: Tourism Ambassadors / Cruise Terminal
From: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Date: 12/13/2017 09:56 AM
To: Jonathan Williams <jwilliams@labattleship.com>
CC: Elise Swanson <eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com>, "Bezmalinovich,
Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>

Works for me. 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

On Wed, Dec 13, 2017 at 9:50 AM, Jonathan Williams
<jwilliams@labattleship.com> wrote:

Hi Lorena and Elise:

I would like to setup a meeting to discuss the tourism ambassador program
including representation at the cruise terminal in 2018.

We have seen an uptick in cruise traffic, as well as Augie leading the charge on
designing and implementing directional signage to help move people.

My best day is currently next Wednesday 12/20 at 2pm.  Does this work for
everyone?

--
Kind Regards, 

Jonathan Williams
President & CEO
Proud representative of the board, crew, and supporters

*Pacific Battleship Center*
Battleship IOWA Museum
Office/Fax:  877-446-9261 ext. 709
Website:  www.pacificbattleship.com

Facebook:  http://www.facebook.com/pacificbattleship
Twitter:  http://www.twitter.com/ussiowa
Instagram:  http://www.instagram.com/battleshipiowa
Download our FREE App by clicking here!
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*Please consider contributing to our annual campaign by clicking here!
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